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Dear Praying Friends, 

 We want wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Millie and I are grateful for 

each of you that have prayed for us this year and for each individual and church that has sacrificially 

given so that we can continue to serve the Lord here in Mount Pleasant, UT. We praise the Lord for each 

of you.  

 We are having a record number of children coming to our Wednesday evening Bible Seekers’ 

club. On average we have 13-15 children coming. This year we have added 2-4 year old class that 

operates separate from the K-5 to 6th grade children. We are thankful for Bonnie who has volunteered to 

teach the younger children, as such a class would not be possible without her. Butch and Gwen are also 

helping with the older class in a limited way; Butch is teaching the children new songs and Gwen has 

volunteered to do a quarterly puppet show. Gwen writes her own plays and has even made some new 

puppets for a Christmas production. She has enlisted Javid and Shayliese to help as puppet masters. 

Javid is an amazing 15 year old that is up to any challenge. You see, Javid was born without hands and 

has one prosthetic leg but he doesn’t let these limitations hinder him from trying new things;  he has even 

conquered the rock wall on the climbing tower at camp. Both Javid and his sister Shayliese are great 

blessings to the church. Shayliese believes the Lord is leading her to be a missionary and believes He is 

directing her to Australia. She was hoping to take a missions trip in the spring but found out that the 

group she had contacted was an ecumenical group and has since decided to wait until next summer 

while she seeks the Lord’s leading. We have helped her find some missionaries that are doctrinally 

sound and have encouraged her to begin corresponding with them so that she can gain a better 

understanding of ministry opportunities in Australia. Please keep Shayliese in prayer as she seeks the 

Lord’s direction for her life. Also, please continue to pray for our need for more ladies to help in our 

children’s church ministry. Please continue to pray for the children to be saved.  

 Claudia continues to grow in the Lord. Please pray for her and also for her husband Ron to be 

saved. Ron has been coming with Claudia nearly every Sunday morning since July. Even though he went 

to church with his mom as a kid he is very skeptical. Please pray for Aaron and Candice to look to the 

Lord to help them resolve some issues they are having and that they will have a heart for the Lord. 

Please be in prayer for Josh and Brook to be saved and to be willing to work through the Bible study we 

have put into their hands.    

   
In His Service 

David and Millie Preston 
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